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This bill HJR 5, should not be a requirement to keep our right to enjoy our state's 

natural resources. Our State Agencies are supported and financially backed by the 

people participating in these outdoor activities. 

 This should be an inherent and understood right of the people.  But, if this is what it 

takes to protect our rights from activists and minority groups and to keep our family 

and friends enjoying our outdoor activities, then we MUST see that this bill is passed.  

 

Thank you for considering this testimony in your decisions. 


